RUDDEROW-MAMUCARI CHAPER #6

Chapter Headquarters P.O. Box 11447 Philadelphia, PA 19111

Newsletter - December 2023

OUR CHAPTER IS ONLY AS STRONG AS OUR MEMBERSHIP. PLEASE JOIN US AT THE NEXT MEETING. LUNCH WILL BE SERVED AT THIS MEETING.

Next Meeting: December 13, 2023 1300 HRS.

Northeast Philadelphia Vet Center
101 E Olney Ave Suite C-7
Phila., PA 19120
Route 26 Bus stops at Front and Olney

PLEASE NOTE: Add our address to your contacts: dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com

NEWS YOU CAN USE

Appointments on VA.gov

There is a new home for VA health tools on VA.gov. My HealtheVet features are moving, so that you can manage your health and benefits all in one place. Try the appointments list now, so you're ready for the change. Read More

DAV Caregivers Support

DAV Caregivers Support provides tailored support and resources to friends, family members and loved ones who provide care to those who served.

Not only do caregivers share in the sacrifices veterans incurred in service, but their contributions also enhance our veterans' quality of life and save money for taxpayers who might otherwise be required to cover critical services. DAV believes the caregivers of our country's veterans deserve their own support. Read More

Emergency Medical Care Coverage

What to know if you get care outside of VA. If you have a medical emergency, don't hesitate to get care immediately. VA may still offer coverage if you go to a non-VA emergency department. Here's what you should know. Read More

Fraud awareness - Now more than ever
Click on the link to learn more on the different types of
scams. Read More

VEText appointment reminders

VA uses VEText to send you appointment reminders and other updates about your VA health care. To confirm or cancel, you can reply using the special codes we send you. If you don't reply, we'll keep your appointment scheduled. Read More

Free Lifetime Pass to National Parks, Other Public Lands

Veterans and Gold Star Families are eligible for a free lifetime pass to more than 2,000 federal recreation sites spread out across more than 400 million acres of public lands, including national parks, wildlife refuges and forests. Read More

The Newsletter is now only published as an email. The email version has links that you can click on to easily get more information – something we cannot do with the printed version of the newsletter. Sign up for the email version send a request to: dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com

To insure delivery to your inbox add our email address to your contacts list.

Andrew Kapustiak Geoffrey Moulton Jeanne Hannum Stephen Resling Larry Smith
Commander Adjutant 1st Jr. Commander Treasurer Chaplain Service Officer
215.455.2454 215.645.2453 215.850.2813 215.342.5167 267.779.9651

CHARTERED BY A SPECIAL ACT OF CONGRESS

Our mailing address is:

dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com
Chapter website: http://www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/pa/06/default.aspx

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.